

Spokane
Pediatric Specialty Care
Orthopaedics

July 6, 2016

Ms. Holly McDonald, President Northwest Decorative Artists 13432 – 22<sup>nd</sup> Avenue SE Mill Creek, WA 98012 Angelique N. Heinzen, MA, CFRE Director of Development

911 W. 5th Ave. Spokane, WA 99204 Direct: 509.744.1242 Cell: 509.209-3188 Fax: 509.623.0474 aheinzen@shrinenet.org www.shrinershospitals.org

Thank you again!

Dear Ms. McDonald,

It is such a pleasure to accept the lovely treasure boxes that were purchased and decorated by the generous members of Northwest Decorative Artists. These beautiful boxes are bringing smiles to our patients as they depart for home to continue recovering from life-changing surgery.

Your commitment to the patients accessing care at Shriners Hospitals for Children® — Spokane is evident by the time you invest to create these beautiful works of art and will continue to bring them joy long after they have left the hospital.

Please express our sincere gratitude and appreciation for your thoughtful donation and continued support.

Sincerely,

Angelique N. Heinzen, MA, CFRE

**Director of Development**